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EVENTS REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

**On December 13th, Grantsville 

City is hosting a retirement open 

house for Mayor Marshall.  It will 

be held from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m. at 

the Justice Center (50 N Bowery 

Street).  Please feel free to come 

and say thank you to the Mayor 

for his 20+ years of service and 

dedication to Grantsville City.  He 

has served as Mayor, councilman 

and fireman.  Mayor Marshall has 

accomplished so much and has 

always had the City’s best               

interests in mind.  We are going 

to miss him in the office, but 

know that his family is looking 

forward to spending more time 

with him.  Come join us to wish 

him happy retirement.  No gifts 

please. 

 

Reminder that Business License 

renewals are due by December 

31st.  All businesses will receive a 

renewal notice by mail or email.  

For home-based businesses, check 

your email spam boxes if you do 

not receive it.  You can create an 

Xpress Bill Pay account to pay 

online.  If you have any questions, 

or did not receive an email, please 

call 435-884-4603. 

The annual “Live Nativity” will be 

held on Sat., Dec. 13th AND Mon., 

Dec 13th from 6:00 pm until 8:30 

pm at the J Ruben Clark Historic 

Farm (392 W. Clark St.).  Cost is 

$2.00 per person ages 3 and up.  

$1.00 off if you bring a can of 

food for the local food pantry.  

Come see the luminary walk and 

the nativity display. 

We would like to apologize to the 

property owners of the swales that 

were pictured in our last news-

letter.  It wasn’t clearly marked 

that these photos were of         

approved swales.  The City 

thought they were nice examples 

of deep swales.  We are sorry for 

the misunderstanding.  

The Grantsville City Police are  

participating in the “Shop with a 

Cop” program this year.  If you 

would like to help a needy child 

to have a great Christmas, you 

can bring in a donation to City 

Hall or Venmo your donation to 

@Shop_with_a_cop_TValley.   You 

can also donate by participating 

in the “Tip a Cop” program, which 

will be held Dec. 6th, from 6 p.m. 

until closing at Casa Del Rey.   Get 

your donation in before the ‘Shop 

with a Cop’ day on December 

18th.                                          

Applications to be a recipient of                 

‘Shop with A Cop’ are due by    

December 3rd.   

Residents, did you know you can 

sign up for text alerts to notify 

you when your next bill is ready 

or a payment has been made?  

Xpress Bill pay offers text alerts as 

well as email alerts.  You will need 

to go into your Xpress Bill pay 

account settings and add/verify 

your mobile number and then 

click the green button to allow 

text alerts.  You can choose state-

ment alerts, auto-pay alerts and 

payment alerts.  If you don’t read 

your emails often, it’s a great way 

to get notified. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Congratulations to the Grantsville 

High School football team for their 

3A State Championship!  You have 

made us proud.  We loved seeing         

the tremendous show of support 

from the community.                    

Way to go Cowboys! 



Wiching your family a Merry Chri8tma8 this holiday 8ea8on, with a

New Year filled with happine88.

A8 the Spirit of Chri8tma8 touches you, don't be afraid to reach
out to those who are le88 privileged, those who have lost loved

one8, those 8efving our country, and those who are our neighbors;
and Show them how much we care.   Let'8 thaflk them, offer them

our help, and chore our fortune.

Even though this Chri8tma8 may Seem different again, this 8ea8on
always 8eeus to bring out the best in all of u8.  This 8pifit of giving,
kindne88 and 8efvice i8 what makes our town a great place to live.

Thank you to everyone who contribufe8 to this wonderful Cfty.

May the true 8pifit of the 8ea8on find you and fill your heart with

peace and joy.

This i8 the most wonderful time of the year!
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